
July 2023 
Our Final Few Weeks! 

It is incredible that another academic year is nearly 

over!  It has been another very successful year for 

Manor Farm Academy, with our pupils achieving highly 

in school.  

We hope you feel as proud as we do of our academy, 

and we would like to thank parents for the help and 

support given to us again this year.   

As is always the case in schools, the end of the year is a 

very busy time: reports are being produced, transition 

sessions are underway and staff are working hard to 

complete all of the necessary learning prior to the 

summer break.  

We will be holding our ‘meet your new class teacher’ 

day, on Friday 14th July. Parents are more than 

welcome to meet their child’s new teacher after school 

on this date.  The children will leave school via their 

current classroom and their new teacher will be 

available to say “hello” from there. 

Sports Day 

 

Thank you to everyone who supported our Sports Day. 

I am sure that you will all agree that all of the children 

did so well and made us very proud! 

 

Thank you to everyone who respected our request that 

no photos or videos should be taken on the day.  We 

hoe that you have all enjoyed the photos that we have 

shared via Facebook. 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 

JULY 

 

4th Sports Day 

7th Reports to Parents (Reception—Year 5) 

11th Year 6 Production (evening– 6pm) 

12th Year 6 Production (afternoon– 2pm) 

13th PTFA Disco 

14th  Meet the New Teacher  Day 

14th  Year 6 Reports sent to parents 

20th Year 6 Awards Evening 

21st Year 6 Leavers Assembly (Year 6 Parents 

Invited) 

21st– Term 6 Ends (2.00pm) 

 

 

SEPTEMBER  

 

6th Pupils back to school 

7th Year 6 PGL Parent Talk 

19th School Photo Day 

28th Year 6 Construction Day at The Show-

ground 

 

OCTOBER 

 

4th, 5th, 6th  PGL Residential 

 

 



Book Amnesty  

We have some very keen readers within the academy which we are always pleased to see! As a result 

of this thirst for reading at home, we often find that some of our school reading books have become 

misplaced or lost throughout the course of the academic year. So that next year’s pupils can also 

benefit from these resources, can we please ask you to search on your book shelves or even down the 

side of the sofa to see if there are any books with the Manor Farm Academy stamp located on the 

inside page.  Please can these be returned to the class teacher. 

Spare Clothes 

Our supplies of spare  children’s pants, socks and tights are really  depleted.  Should you have any old 

ones at home that you no longer need, we would very much welcome any donations.  We wold also 

welcome any spare KS2 PE kit that is no longer of any  use.  Thank you. 

The Summer Fete 

Thank you so much to everyone who supported our PTFA Summer Fair on this year. We’re sure that 

you’ll all agree that it was our best fair yet!  It was such a successful event which raised a great amount 

of money for the academy.  Thank you to everyone involved in making it the huge success that it was. 

 

End of Year Reports 
 
End of year reports for Reception to Year 5 come home on Friday 7th July and Friday 14th July for Year 
6.  Due to reports being sent home, there are no Parents Evenings in the summer term. However, 
should you feel the need to discuss any aspect of your child’s report, please contact the admin team to 
organise this. 
 

End of Term Arrangements 

Children break up at 2pm on Friday 21st July and return to school on Wednesday 6th September. 

 

…and finally 

 
We wish you all a fantastic summer break and we would like to thank you again for a successful and 
hardworking year!  
 

 

 

 



PTFA NEWS 

 

MAY/JUNE FUNDRAISING AND OUTDOOR PROJECT 

May Fundraising and Outdoor Project 
 
The PTFA had a very busy and successful 
month raising almost £900 for the outdoor 
project.  Thank you for your continued 
support, it is much appreciated and has 
certainly made a difference.  The children 
have named the area ‘The Peace Garden’. 
They will be involved with deciding how the 
next phase of the project is progressed and 
will also choose how the very generous 
donation of £150 from the Manor Farm Co-op 
(photograph) is used to enhance their 
garden.  We will keep you updated!  
 
Summer Fete 
The Summer Fete was a huge success.  Thank you to everyone who attended and supported this event.  All 
together we raised approximately £1300 for the academy! 
 
Pre-loved Uniform Shop 
 
The new PTFA Pre-loved Uniform Shop opened on Tuesday 2 May and it has been very popular.  It will be 
available on the first and third Tuesday of each month.  We hope families continue to find it useful and enjoy 
having access to this new service.          
 
PTFA Diary of Events: 
 
July 
13 - Disco Night. 
21 - Frozen Treat Friday. 
 
September 
22 - Coffee Morning for new Reception parents 
 
Contact the PTFA 
 
The PTFA is always keen to welcome new members.  If you would like to be involved or have any suggestions, 
please contact the PTFA at manorfarmptfa@gmail.com 

mailto:manorfarmptfa@gmail.com

